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COMPETITION AUTHORITY FESTIVE SEASON CLOSURE 2015/16
The Competition Authority will close for the Christmas and New Year Holidays on Friday 18th December 2015, which will be the last working day for the year. The office will reopen on Monday 4th January 2016. 
We wish all our valued Stakeholders happy and safe holidays!  


